
      December 20, 2018 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

 Grady is turning 60 this year! 

Our Choirs will be celebrating with a musical tour through the 

Billboard Top 100 from Grady’s 1st school year, 1958-59, then 

travel to each decade after that, including 1968, ’78, ’88, ’98, 

2008, and 2018. 

 Current Chorus members in third, fourth, and fifth grades 

are still invited, and do not need to return this form. 

* If your child would like to join us in chorus, and is in the 3rd, 4th, or 5th grade, * 

please fill out and return the slip below. 

Chorus rehearsals are on Monday afternoons, from 1:30 until 2:30 p.m. 

We have 2 concerts in the spring.  

Please mark both dates: 2/22/19 and 3/13/19 in your calendars! 

* Our school show is Wednesday, March 13, 2019, at 6 p.m. 

* I have also submitted to the Elementary Music Council an application for our choir to perform 

at the Hillsborough County Multicultural Festival, which will be held AT Grady, on  

Friday, February 22, 2019, right after school. (More specifics forthcoming)  

       Musically Yours, 

 

       Steven Florio 

       Music Specialist 

       Grady Elementary School 

 

 

I, _________________________ will allow my child ___________________________ 

      (Parent Name) to participate in Grady Elementary School’s Chorus. 

Classroom Teacher: ____________________ 


